
February
Twenty-third
1927.

P. H. Henley Eaq., 
Tuckett Limited,
234 Craig Street Hast, 
Montreal•

Dear Mr. Henley:

I have your letter of February 22nd.
The box of cigars has not yet come along, but I am looking for 

it any time.

I fully agree with agree with the 
Hono Table Hr. Bennett as to the capacity of our people to make 

as good an article as can be found in any other part of the world. 
I believe Canadians are also willing to patronize home industry, 

but they probably will not support an inferior article. Tours is 

an old firm of high reputation ana should be able to compete 

successfully with any manufacturers in the sane line of business.

Tours faithfully.


